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Walton-le-Dale High School

Headteacher’s
Message

Friday 14th February
School closes for half term break

Monday 24th February 
School reopens for Spring term 2

Thursday 27th February
Year 8 progress evening
(16:00 - 18:30)

Friday 7th March
Year 9 options deadline

Click to play the headteacher’s video message

https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/newsletters/Online_Safety_Newsletter_February_2025.pdf
https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/careers/SPRING_25_Issue_3_WLD.pdf
https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/parents/Penalty_Notices_New.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dCzwpLTTwJwiUNUi7oS7Xg2RSfnCsV4u/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dCzwpLTTwJwiUNUi7oS7Xg2RSfnCsV4u/view?usp=drive_link
https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/parents/school-avoidance.pdf
http://www.wldhigh.co.uk/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dCzwpLTTwJwiUNUi7oS7Xg2RSfnCsV4u/view?usp=drive_link
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Awards

Pastoral Awards

Hot chocolate Friday

These students will be invited to hot chocolate with the Headteacher on Thursday or Friday.

Lulu P  D6
Scarlett D  C2
Izzy K  C4
Angel T  D6
Isis J  V3
Abbie C  E5
Jess B  A4
Amelia T  A1
Savannah G  A6
Megan E  D5
Oneshi R  D4
Asha N  E5
Tegan E  D1
Alfie W-N  E2
Alfie D  D3
Blake W  A5
Jacob C  D2
Stanley R  D3
Aliena D  D1
Amelia A  C1
Alfie WN  E2
Aayan R  A3
Nataniel K A1
Sumaya Y C5

Ahmed S  D1
Muhammad H  C5
Estelle S  A3
Alfie D   D3
Rylan B  E6
Aleesha B  D5
Riley H  A1
Giovanny A  D6
Zinachidi O  V1
Elliot S  C2
Amy V  V2
Angela S  D5
Alex G   C3
Ralphy D  C2
Harvey J  C1
Jessica W  A2
Anthony G  A6
Nevaeh M  A6
William P  V3

Lauren J  E3
Courtney O  E1
Chloe R  D5
Ethan R  C4
Hane A  A5
Michaella C  V1
Marzia  I  E1
Lucy B  A6
Hamza E  D2
Olivier J  V6
Danjel K  C3
Alicia M  D8
Harvey M  V6
Grayson W  E3
Josh C  C4
Noah S  D4
Daniella N  A4
Eshaal Z  C4
Bakhtawar G  C6

Nicole B  A3
Anjola A  E4
Layla H  D4
Alfie G  V4
Elenor H  D4
Robyn K-M  C3
Guli A  A5
Kamsi O  V1
Jacob C  D2
Lilly M  C5
Charlotte K-R  V6
Taksheel C  V6
Kashan A  E5
Theo J  C4
Archie C  A3
Mason N  E3
Edward C  C2
Owen M  E6
Dexter R  A4
Harry C  C3
Luca G  C2
Jimmy S  A6
Henry B  E1

http://www.wldhigh.co.uk/


Communication

Apollo Miss Fox cfox@wldhigh.co.uk

Challenger Mr Samuel nsamuel@wldhigh.co.uk

Discovery Miss Meadowcroft jmeadowcroft@wldhigh.co.uk

Endeavour Mrs Bailey ebailey@wldhigh.co.uk

Voyager Mrs Nuttall enuttall@wldhigh.co.uk

Free school meals School lunch menu

www.wldhigh.co.uk

Messages

Please ensure you
know who your HAL is
(siblings in the same
family have the same
HAL), this is your first
point of contact
within the school.

Email is the best way
to communicate with
us for non-urgent
messages.

Free school meal vouchers will
be issued for the half term break
at £15 per child. The email will be
delivered directly from Edenred
around Monday 17th February.

Starting after half-term, students can choose from
the following meal deal options:

Choice of Ham, Cheese, Egg, or Tuna sandwich,
plus a biscuit and a drink.
Any other sandwich, wrap, or baguette, with either
a biscuit or a drink (not both).
Pasta pot or curry pot, with a biscuit and a drink.
Jacket potato with two fillings, plus either a biscuit
or a drink (not both).
Any hot plated meal or hot item (including pie,
pizza, chicken burger, panini, or pizza twist), with
either a biscuit or a drink (not both).

Extra fillings for a jacket potato are 50p and biscuits
are 65p or 75p. Additional items will be chargeable.

On Thursday, some of our year 9 students visited BGreenn in Blackburn and Lancaster University
School of Mathematics in Preston. They had the opportunity to set up their own renewable
energy company, using AI to design a website and created a business plan in Excel.

Throughout the day, the college staff (including the head of school) remarked
time and time again about how amazing our students were, particularly their
behaviour. They conducted themselves in a way that made me incredibly proud
to be representing WLD. Well done to all students involved! - Mr Moorcroft

Year 9 trip
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